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30 October 2019
Dear students and staff

The University would like to inform you, that there has been a positive development in the criminal
investigation into the violent and fatal attack on our former student, the late Mr Sandile Ndlovu.

Following the tragic incident last month, the University worked closely with the South African Police Services
on the case. The University decided to appoint a team of private investigators to assist with the murder
investigation. The private investigators made a positive breakthrough a few days ago. Our team informed the

SAPS and a suspect was immediately arrested.

Whilst we cannot release details of the arrest or name the suspect at this stage, we have been informed that
the suspect will appear in court and the suspect will be charged for the murder of the late Mr Sandile Ndlovu.

We want to congratulate the private investigators and the police for successfully arresting the suspect and
we hope that justice will be served for Sandile and his family.

Sincerely

DUT Management

WE REMIND ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF TO ONLY ACCESS OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY STATEMENTS VIA
THE DUT PINBOARD EMAIL SYSTEM (STAFF), DUTALIFE EMAIL ACCOUNT (STUDENTS)
AND THE STAFF AND STUDENT PORTALS.



